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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
As a busy, productive, but often challenging, Autumn term draws to a close, I wish to thank you all for your support throughout the term. I also wish to recognise the hard work and dedication of all staff, who have worked consistently hard, to provide the very best educational opportunities for the children in our school. We are also incredibly proud of the children’s efforts. They have a positive attitude to school life and a conscientious approach to all aspects of school life. Well done children!
   Blended Learning

As you are all aware, we now move to blended learning for the final few days of term. Staff have been busy preparing resources and activities for the final three days of term. These will be posted on google classroom or on seesaw. Staff are available throughout the school day (9 til 3:15) from Monday to Wednesday and will be responding to work submitted. Hard copies of work are also available.
Return to School

We return to school on Monday 10th January. Following Welsh Assembly direction, January 6th and 7th are now ‘planning days’ in school. These planning days are for schools to ensure that robust plans are in place to face the challenges that the New Year may bring. This means that the two training days (which were planned for the 6th and 7th) will now be moved. The new training dates will be communicated early next week.  As a school we continue to prioritise the health and safety of the children and wider community.
School Raffle
Thank you to everyone who bought raffle tickets to raise money for school. The winners have now been announced and their prizes have been distributed. Congratulations!
Extra- Curricular Clubs Key Stage Two
Choir German and ECO Club will NOT be running in the first week of term (Monday 10th January.)

Christmas Parties/ Christmas Craft
All classes have enjoyed their Christmas parties, and have played a variety of traditional Christmas party games. All Christmas Craft has now have been sent home. Thank you to everyone for purchasing items designed and made during Entrepreneurial week, which would normally have been on sale at the Christmas Fayre.
Christmas Class Performances

 Well done to all classes for working so hard on their Christmas performances. They have all been recorded and posted onto google classroom or seesaw. A HUGE thank you to all staff and children for working so hard and producing such lovely performances.
Name the Bear 
We have drawn the winner of the Christmas bear competition and he is definitely going to be ‘well looked after.’ Thank you for entering the competition, to raise funds for the children in school.
ECO Platinum Award

A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs Shickell and the Eco Committee, for retaining the ECO Platinum Award for the third year running. This is a massive achievement. Well done everyone!
On behalf of the staff and Governors, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy new Year. We wish you all, a healthy, safe and happy holiday, with your loved ones.
Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell.
Headteacher
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